
CNS UPDATES 9-30-31 
 

COURSE REVIEW PROCESS 
 
Michelle Soler has sent a reminder to campuses regarding the impending deadline for course 
review (October 15th).  We need everyone’s first cut/first draft on the spreadsheet to be able to 
determine bi-directional possibilities for each UNC CNS number.   Because many departments 
need more time to ensure all courses are included on the spreadsheet, we have rescheduled 
the disciplinary meetings tentatively scheduled to start next week, until the first couple weeks 
of November.  See the updated schedule here. 
 
OPERATIONS MANUAL 
 
A draft copy of the Operations Manual should be circulating around your campus now.  Campus 
feedback is due October 15th.  Please encourage those who will be working closely with the CNS 
implementation to review and provide feedback.  The official/clean copy of the document will 
be available by mid-November.  
 
IT 
 
IT is working closely with the CNS team to design the public facing site.  This will contain the 
searchable database for CNS courses.  Focus groups will be held in late October to get feedback 
from students and advisors about the requirements and design of the public facing site.   
 
TRANSFER CONTACT LIST 
 
Campus Points of Contact (POC’s) have been asked to provide contact information for 
faculty/staff on their campuses who work closely with incoming and current transfer students.  
As we move further along in the implementation process, these faculty/staff members will be 
vitally important in the communication of the UNC CNS on their campuses and as key advisors 
to students.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1SrtCKELigHe8Q7F5PDbbEZ9aHncjJ0QursojivAFLag/edit#gid=1449963931
https://www.northcarolina.edu/university-of-north-carolina-common-numbering-system-unc-cns/

